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Reception Baseline 2021 
 

Friday 17th September 2021 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As was discussed when you attended your child’s initial Reception visit, our children have 
started taking part in the Reception Baseline Assessment.  
 
If you would like more information on the government’s expectations around this, what the 
process entails or what it means for your child, please follow the link below: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reception-baseline-assessment-information-
for-parents 
 
The document has also been added to our website. If you want to view it there, visit our 
website and click on the following tabs: 
 
➔ Nursery and Reception 2021-22 
➔ Reception Baseline 2021-22 

 
The direct link to the website, if you prefer is: 
 
https://richardson-dees.eschools.co.uk/website/reception_baseline_2021-22/572746 
 
If you have any questions, we are always happy to help and advise you in any way that we can.   
 
Feel free to contact us in school, should you need to. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr W Myers     Miss M Johnson 
Headteacher    Reception Teacher & Early Years Leader 
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